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Get Your Logan 

Holiday Gifts Here! 

Current, future, and former Logan 

students can proudly display their 

Logan pride by wearing custom 

gear from such brands as Nike, 

Under Armour, North Face and 

Eddie Baur.  These items are 

customizable and are available in 

both embroidered and digital print 

styles. 

Visit the James Logan High School 

Virtual Spirit Store by clicking here. 

Enter code “NOV31” for 

15% off orders of $85 or 

more!  Ends Nov. 30. 

 

Free COVID-19 Testing at Union City 

Family Center 
The New Haven Unified School District has partnered with the 

California Department of Public Health to offer COVID-19 testing. 

To get started, please click here. You only need to register once 

and each time you test, it will take no longer than 5 minutes. 

Testing is not required, but highly encouraged. 

 This program has two different types of testing: 

BinaxNOW (rapid antigen tests with results in under 30-

minutes) and PCR tests (results in 48-72 hours).  

 Pre-registration is recommended and collects necessary 

information and consent.  

 All questions included in registration are required for 

California State public health reporting. Please note this 

program is free for all participants.  

 Information and test results are only shared with the 

testing site, lab partners and local/state health 

departments. It is not used for any other purposes. 

 All results are shared electronically with the contact 

information provided during registration.  

We’ll be testing Monday-Friday between the hours of 1:00-

4:00 at the Union City Family Center. 

If you need assistance with registration or have questions about 

the CA Rapid Antigen Testing Program, you can contact a call 

center representative Monday - Friday, 8am - 5pm at 650-275-

5419.  There will be no testing during the Thanksgiving Holiday, 

November 22-26. 

Click here for the November testing calendar and click here for 

the December testing calendar. 

Please click here for more information about New Haven’s COVID 

response and other important information.  Thank you for 

helping us stay safe and prevent outbreaks! 

 

Save the Date 

November 22-26 

Thanksgiving Break 
All schools and offices will be 

closed 

Open session begins at 6:30p.m.  

Click here for log in information 

Tuesday, December 7 

Board Meeting 
Open session begins at 6:30p.m.  

Click here for log in information 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/nhusd
https://www.instagram.com/mynhusd/
https://twitter.com/NhusdC
http://www.mynhusd.org/
https://sideline.bsnsports.com/schools/california/unioncity/james-logan-high-school
https://my.primary.health/l/nhusdk12
https://www.google.com/maps/place/UNION+CITY+FAMILY+CENTER/@37.6067199,-122.0267868,15z/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x0:0x9455064d45d49181?sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwj367bjrPrzAhVkJDQIHewqBDQQ_BJ6BAhGEAU
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EkAfK1MnK8pnK0M7-WYWlUL-HSkJS-8l/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oMShX5RfxQFYGydZ1KjV_5Kgr_21hf3E/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oMShX5RfxQFYGydZ1KjV_5Kgr_21hf3E/view
https://www.mynhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1714942&type=d&pREC_ID=1880256
https://www.mynhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1714942&type=d&pREC_ID=1880256
https://www.mynhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=415229&type=d&pREC_ID=2205788
https://www.mynhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=415229&type=d&pREC_ID=2205788
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The Union City Family Center is a hub of community resources located at 725 Whipple Road. We are currently 

open with safety protocols in place ~ please call our office for more information; and to find out when our 

food, clothing, hygiene and other urgent living resources may be available for distribution at our location; or 

visit our website at www.union city family center.org. 

Food Distribution: 

 Food Distribution at The Union City Family Center (725 Whipple Road) Friday 12/17 from 2:00 pm - 
3:30 pm. Drive-thru/masks required/while supplies last/truck space must be clear and able to 
open. English/Spanish Flyer. 

 Food Distribution at Itliong-Vera Cruz Middle School (31100 Fredi Street) Wednesday 12/1, 
12/15 from 2:30 pm - 3:30 pm. Drive-thru/masks required/while supplies last/trunk space must be 
clear and able to open. English/Spanish Flyer.   

Do you have a child age 0-5?  The Union City Family Center in partnership with First 5 Alameda 

County invites you to participate in fun, safe, virtual activities preparing you and your child for school readiness 

and success!  Check out the monthly calendar for weekly activities and events. English Calendar / Spanish 

Calendar. 

 

Virtual Coffee Time for parents with children ages 0-5 with Martha Montufar. Please see flyers for registration 

information English Flyer / Spanish Flyer. 

SparkPoint: Are you interested in working 1-on-1 with a personal Financial Coach to learn how you can gain 

control of your day-to-today finances, at no cost to you? HERE. 

COVID-19 Vaccines available at Our Lady of the Rosary for the month of November Sundays from 9:00 am - 

2:00 pm HERE. 

BACH School Health Mobile Clinic at the Union City Family Center on 11/30 from 10:00 am - 3:30 pm.  Call 

ahead to make an appointment (510)770-8040 for Sports Physicals, School Enrollment Physicals, Annual 

Exams, and Immunizations (VFC Program Provider) for ages 2-24. English Flyer / Spanish Flyer.  

Holiday Stocking Drive: This holiday season we are reaching out to our community to join us as we collect for 

a " Holiday Stocking Drive" to serve children in our district and community for a happy and joyful holiday 

distribution.  

Please reach out to us at the Union City Family Center 510-476-2770 if you have any questions. Donations to 
be dropped off by December 6, 2021 #togetherwearebetter HERE. 
 

http://www.unioncityfamilycenter.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17ngMcuBfZ2XtB9d8x7OKquxjo8Vld2Sk/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hUOxjN-UEcmjMBxx6Bp0aaKY3NDk_Spt/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VQVtptp8_uGhVUzWffddBxnzn16bp5ob/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1m2h9zWAf263Uhfr7tLX_v8KMBrw-2NIN/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1m2h9zWAf263Uhfr7tLX_v8KMBrw-2NIN/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yxE0yTwbD7iGw1U1YbIeHeXdO5X0c4Al/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GfzUQfH9O0L6nbi2JNWyD5inkjJ0GvUn/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lxf675HOz5pZBz32N3jshaSkMnaDCS4n/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1i9xFKqe_jWeg0EzfxgzIbzBMNJndBcZ4/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XiPC69RKKbjRnvv0KLK8kSlS2nLALiKj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E7-wQWDSNpKWfaiFMm1WtOLvJYfZIw6w/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XxBBEo0Ueqi8koaTjTRoF04-Hh8fumb9/view?usp=sharing
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Logan Band and Color 

Guard Take Top Honors 

Congratulations to the James Logan High 

School Band and Color Guard on their first place 

finish at the Western Band Association North 

Regional Championship last weekend. These 

dedicated students have been working hard 

since July 19th to put together a spectacular and 

visually stunning show.  That hard work paid off 

as evidenced by their first-place finish in a field 

of 28 other bands. 

The competition was hosted at Logan High 

School and Dr. Adam Wilke, Director of Bands, 

would like to give a special shout out and thank 

all the custodial staff and parents who helped 

out all weekend making this event possible. 

You can view their award-winning performance 

by clicking here. 

Check Out These Resources from the  

Family Learning Series 

Last school year, New Haven staff, as well as community partners, hosted dozens of webinars for parents 

ranging in topic from financial literacy, math support at home, testing information, to the power of positive 

attention.  Recordings of these webinars are maintained on the district’s Family Learning Series website.  

Below are links to webinars from last year that families may find useful. 

 

Building English Learners Literacy Skills At Home, Passcode U.52aa=C 

K-2 Math at Home, Presentation Slides 

3-5 Math at Home, Presentation Slides 

How To Help Kids With Writing K-2, Presentation Slides 

The Power of Positive Attention 

Understanding How Mental Health Concerns Impact Your Student’s Learning 

 

 

 

James Logan High School Band and Color Guard 

https://youtu.be/4hxWxx3GZZs?t=3
https://youtu.be/4hxWxx3GZZs?t=3
https://sites.google.com/nhusd.k12.ca.us/nhusdfamilyportal/family-learning-series
https://nhusd-k12-ca-us.zoom.us/rec/share/ZlmfGfeMhZSoHnu6pH0LJeAMkBeKLyWK8FQbZYekPh2Gneg4l2MqkeEE5vraJno-.XzmisbawNEN2AMox
https://nhusd-k12-ca-us.zoom.us/rec/share/o4YHNLHhX5PRU1NRSINwRJ6D3GMJfoWYfsZjNzJAjck-eqpiuMvd8ndrmpWyhRcU.FKhr9bR96hjeJda5
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/16Zfqy-9ho0U_d4oDEQVMqW9UvgiNG6STT6Kn4k9o2cU/edit
https://nhusd-k12-ca-us.zoom.us/rec/share/YioBOpWOLMNd5SHDP7-C1AKJOPfL4zCDmyDrkUeGn_57lK7MBz740d0sfKqJ3J0U.i3pfe_vuK1JIvvx2?startTime=1613691182000
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/16Zfqy-9ho0U_d4oDEQVMqW9UvgiNG6STT6Kn4k9o2cU/edit
https://nhusd-k12-ca-us.zoom.us/rec/share/akP8W6u2KufWlQ99iKfMUf7iJ4NJ-IY0-M00mFaTqKMCcV5INTl7CjZmQOga46A.wKO6Rgr2mOzTVWtA?startTime=1614120612000
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1FxtDkwex6pOIlQt2IM6a8T0V8kFaZZsVSt5QjYteWGI/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hPX74eymDSz-WWFnLcJQP8OFCWphIxca/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10Hpb_dGzYBGdBYAVkkKgR-h37j27y3Ou/view?usp=sharing
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Interested in Joining Our 

Bond Oversight 

Committee? 

The New Haven Unified School District is looking 

for community members to participate in the 

Bond Oversight Committee.  Specifically, the 

District is seeking a member active in a business 

organization representing the business 

community located within the district and a 

member active in a bona-fide taxpayers 

association. 

If you meet the criteria and are 

interested in participating, click here for 

more information 

November 19, 2021      11:30 AM to 12:30 PM 

Facebook Live “Conversations with CAPTAIN” continues with Awit Dalusong, Ph.D. BCBA-D 

Awit is an Intensive Behavior Intervention Manager for Riverside COE and an original founding member of 

CAPTAIN and the CAPTAIN Leadership team. Most importantly, Awit is a mom to two children, one of which 

is on the Autism Spectrum. Awit's writing was recently published in a book depicting "Life During COVID" for 

individuals, and families of individuals with Autism.  

Please join us as Heather Maurin, CAPTAIN Leader, has a conversation with Awit to learn all about Awit's 

journey with her son Ethan through life, Covid-19 and through a recent exciting road trip with many twists 

and turns!  

You won't want to miss this!  

Just visit the CAPTAIN Facebook page on November 19, 2021 at 11:30 AM 

 

 

 

FACEBOOK LIVE! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yt2YoM4Z9rVjy1rqkywAYSsBRTUSLsFk/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yt2YoM4Z9rVjy1rqkywAYSsBRTUSLsFk/view?usp=sharing
https://www.facebook.com/CAPTAINEBPS/

